A"ZBITCI Travellers’ advisory

August 29, 2007

Innisfail section of Queen Elizabeth II highway to be closed
at night for power line removals

Innisfail... Motorists travelling north and south on the Queen Elizabeth II Highway at Innisfail can
expect a short delay early Friday morning. At approximately 3 a.m. on Friday, Aug. 31, the highway will
be closed to traffic in both directions to allow for the removal of overhead power lines. The work should
take less than 20 minutes to complete.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and to obey all signs and flag persons.

-30-
Media enquiries may be directed to:
Mike Baik Steven Harvey
Project Administrator Project Manager
Alberta Infrastructure & Transportation ~ Al-Terra Engineering Ltd.
(780) 340-4960 (780) 722-8786

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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